

Jackson Special Education Advisory Council

April 30, 2006

G.T.C. Entertainment 2 Shaw Court Jackson, NJ 08527 Attn. Terrie Basko

Dear Terrie,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for taking the time to help us with our first Disability Resource Fair. The gift of laughter is always the best thing for everyone. You were a hit! The kids loved it. I heard families talking the next day about how wonderful you were to all the children. It helped them be able to walk around and get information and enjoy talking to other people. Your donation of time and talent was greatly appreciated. Check out the Jackson Times and The Tri-Town for my letter to the editor thanking everyone next week. I have also heard that the Asbury Park Press will have the article in the Jackson/Howell Reporter this coming Thursday.

Thank you again for your contribution to our successful evening. Everyone enjoyed it. If you have any questions about anything from that evening, feel free to contact me at 732-886-9584.

Sincerely,

Pattie Carollo

Special Education Advisory Council

the Carollo

Fair Coordinator